
From: Sian Bell
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Major Concerns about Safety for our family regarding the Development Permit Application for 7043 Central

Saanich Monday September 9, 2024
Date: Monday, September 9, 2024 11:06:45 AM

 

From: Polla Savage  
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 7:19 PM
To: Municipal Hall <Municipal.Hall@csaanich.ca>
Cc: Ivo Van der Kamp <Ivo.VanderKamp@csaanich.ca>; Jarret Matanowitsch
<Jarret.Matanowitsch@csaanich.ca>; Yvan Sylvestre <Yvan.Sylvestre@csaanich.ca>
Subject: Major Concerns about Safety for our family regarding the Development Permit Application
for 7043 Central Saanich Monday September 9, 2024

 
To Mayor and Council,
 
We are very concerned about our safety regarding the access to our property for Emergency
vehicles (Police, Fire, Ambulance). The proposed plans show an increase in parking of 150 %
from original. With the proposed increase It does not appear that there has been any space
created for vehicles, Emergency or others to turn around.  We are not opposed to the project,
just concerned about our safety.  
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Polla and Mark Savage 

Central Saanich Rd
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the
District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination,
distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly
authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and
destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 




